83 High Street
Lindfield
RH16 2HN

Dear Mr Robert Wordsworth

Subject Inquiry APP/D3830/W213266563
AP/21/0009 Land North of Turners Hill

| don't want to be part of the Public Inquiry but would welcome the opportunity
to submit the following comment, | have received the notification and
supported the application. Mid Sussex have refused a much needed
community asset and prevented a development that should clearly be
permitted. In addition MSDC have not provided any substantive evidence on
why theére is no need. The reports seem to show clear need and one report
which is a transport analyst appointed by MSDC confirms that extra capacity
iS néeded and this is in addition confirmed by the only crematorium expert
report in relation to this application provided by a Peter Mitchell and has not
been taken into account by the planning officer. Some of my clients have
been distressed with the time taken to arrange funerals because of the lack of
capacity and choice, covid has made this worse.

The whole matter has been appalling handled and no technical evidence has
been presented to the contrary. Lastly it’s got planning for a cemetery with an
enormous chapel building .

As a local health professional MSDC seem to have acted unreasonably
please ask the inspector to consider my comments

Regards

Email address
robert.wordsworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
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